From: I

Sent: 06 March 2015 04:37
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 53 Fizroy Park N 6. Application No 2015/0441/P

Geoffrey Walker FRCS

9d The Grove

N6 6JU

6315

Planning Application No 2015/0441/P 53 Fitzroy Park.
Dear Madam or Sir

Although my address is in The Grove my house is actually at the top of Fitzroy Park.

I am objecting as firmly as possible to this planning application which would cause considerable short and
long term problems to those of us fortunate enough to live in Fitzroy Park. Has the world gone quite mad?

Please ensure that this application is refused.
Yours truly

Geoffrey Walker



